

STATISTICS CANADA SURVEY INVITATION Bulletin #94c: Measuring the impacts of COVID-19 on health care workers Dec. 4, 2020

Survey invitation: Measuring the impacts of COVID-19 on health care workers

Below is an invitation to complete a short questionnaire on the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on health care workers. This crowdsourcing initiative is a collaboration between Statistics Canada, Health Canada, the Public Health Agency of Canada, and the Canadian Institute for Health Information. We encourage anyone working in a health care setting to participate.

Invitation from Statistics Canada: Your participation is important: Your voice matters

Our objective is to understand the impacts of COVID-19 on Canadian health care workers, with particular focus on access to personal protective equipment (PPE) and infection prevention and control (IPC) measures in the workplace. The information we collect will help to inform the delivery of health care services, and to better understand what health care workers need in terms of equipment, training and support.

We want to hear from you, whether you provide direct health care services to individuals (e.g. physicians, nurses, massage therapists, dentists, dieticians), technical support to medical staff (e.g. receptionists, technicians), or other services in a health care setting (e.g. cleaning and food services staff, security).

Please take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire and feel free to forward this email to others—the more people participate, the better the data.

Please note: The survey is open until Dec. 13.

Participating is easy and secure. Click <u>here</u> to participate.

This survey is conducted under the authority of the *Statistics Act*, which ensures that the information you provide will be kept confidential and used only for statistical and research purposes.















For general enquiries and technical assistance

Contact us Monday to Friday (except holidays), from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. (Eastern Time):

• 1-877-949-9492 (TTY: 1-800-363-7629*) or infostats@canada.ca

*If you use an operator-assisted relay service, you can call us during regular business hours. You do not need to authorize the operator to contact us.

For more information about the survey

• https://www.statcan.gc.ca/COVID-IPC













